From: Adderbury PC 
Sent: 20 January 2016 09:13
To: Emily Shaw
Cc: Planning
Subject: FW: 15/01540/F - St Georges Catholic Church Round Close Road Adderbury

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Emily, with regard to the above application and the issues which the Parish Council has raised relating to the water course and potential flooding, as the planning authority, could CDC please contact OCC too and ask that they respond to these matters, prior to determination of the application.

I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thanks,
Theresa Goss
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council
T: 01295 710965
E: adderburypc@hotmail.com 
W: www.adderburypc.co.uk
Follow Adderbury Parish Council on Facebook or Twitter @adderburypc


From: adderburypc@hotmail.com
To: gordon.kelman@oxfordshire.gov.uk
CC: emily.shaw@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Subject: 15/01540/F - St Georges Catholic Church Round Close Road Adderbury
Date: Mon, 18 Jan 2016 21:08:29 +0000
Hi Gordon, hope you are ok.

With regard to the above, please see email below from Diane Bratt.  Could you advise on the issues which Diane has raised please.

Look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thanks,
Theresa Goss
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council
T: 01295 710965
E: adderburypc@hotmail.com 
W: www.adderburypc.co.uk
Follow Adderbury Parish Council on Facebook or Twitter @adderburypc


Subject: Re: Planned re-development of St George's chapel
From: dianebratt@btinternet.com
Date: Mon, 18 Jan 2016 19:36:36 +0000
To: adderburypc@hotmail.com
Hi Theresa
I have now looked at this application and it shows the proposed building being built over the stream on this land.
This stream is the downstream part of the ditch alongside the cemetery and has in the past flooded in various parts of this section of the village. This part of the village relies on this stream to carry water away from these properties.
Can you email Gordon Kelman and copy in CDC planning dept to ask him if he would look more fully at this application as this watercourse is the one he is reporting on for the APC and we feel great care should be taken to ensure nothing can obstruct it, as this could endanger a number of properties in the village.
Also ask if there should be a Flood Risk Assessment on this application as the intention is to cover over an important open watercourse.
Thanks Diane

Sent from my iPad


